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Notes: 

 

Item #20:  The land formerly owned by Bradley Ranches LLC has been subdivided and sold as lots of 

approximately 35-50 acres.  The current permit area is located on three of the new lots.  Two have already 

been sold and the third is under contract.  See the annual mine map for updated lot lines and owner 

information. 

 

Summit Brick is in the process of communicating with the new owners to see if there is any interest in 

leasing the currently permitted land to Summit Brick for the purpose of continuing to mine clay on this 

privately owned property.  This communication includes contacting the new owner of the lot with the 

current reclaimed area to inform the owner of our right to enter in order to conduct weed mitigation and to 

re-establish vegetation in accordance with our reclamation permit. 

 

If no new leases can be negotiated with the new owners, the portion of the permit on land not owned by 

BLM will be removed from the permit boundary once reclamation on this portion of the mine has been 

completed and released by DRMS. 

 

Summit Brick has also been told that the land around County Road F29 is being subdivided and sold as 

well.  As part of this, County Road F29 will be improved as part of newly subdivided lots.  This will 

provide access to the BLM land from the south.  Summit Brick is currently waiting to see if this indeed 

occurs, as this makes the feasibility of improving the access road to the south on BLM land more feasible 

in order to mine and haul from the BLM land included in the permit. 

 
 


